City of Harbor Springs Donate-A-Tree Program

Through the Donate-A-Tree Program, Harbor Springs and its volunteer Tree Board ask you to add to the beauty and health of your community. With your donation of \$500, a tree will be planted in your name, in memory of a loved one, in honor of someone special, or to celebrate a special occasion or milestone.

The species and location of the new tree will be selected by local residents serving on the Harbor Springs Tree Board. These members share their skills and experience to help guide tree programs for the City. Your donation of a tree will help make Harbor Springs a healthier and more environmentally sustainable community, benefits that will be enjoyed long into the future.

A donation of \$500 will cover the costs of a healthy, attractive and substantial tree which will be a professionally planted and maintained to ensure that



it will thrive. Your gift, and all Donate-A-Tree gifts, will be recognized in advertisements in the Harbor Light newspaper and will also be honored with an engraving on a plaque in City Hall as permanent record of your thoughtful donation to your community.

For additional information and details about the program please contact City Manager Tom Richards at 231-526-2104 or by e-mail at citymanager@cityofharborsprings.com.

Name of person(s) making donation:	
Address:	
Phone:	_ e-mail:
Name of person being honored, description of special event, or milestone:	

Please return this completed form along with your payment of \$500 (check payable to City of Harbor Springs) to: City of Harbor Springs, Attn: City Manager, Tom Richards, 160 Zoll Street, Harbor Springs, MI 49740